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Dear Sir/Madam 

It is matter of profound pleasure to share that the Faculty of Agricultural Engineering & 

Technology at University of Agriculture Faisalabad is organizing and International MID–TERM 

Conference on “Water Footprints of the Cotton-Textile Value Chain: Environmental Repercussions 

from Field to Hanger” from Jan 29 to Feb 02, 2019.  

This conference is basically a part of the ongoing research project “Innovative Impulses 

Reducing the Water Footprint of the Global Cotton-Textile Industry towards the UN-Sustainable 

Development Goals (InoCottonGROW)”. Whereas the Faculty of Agricultural Engineering & 

Technology, UAF, Pakistan, in collaboration with InoCottonGROW project partners, led by Research 

Institute for Water & Wastewater Management at RWTH Aachen (FiW), Germany are the major 

contributors to this conference and workshops. 

This conference encompasses sessions for technical presentations followed by PEC endorsed 

CPD Training workshops with CPD credit point equal to “ONE” for each, covering a wide range of 

topics related to wastewater treatment design, water quality monitoring and surface and groundwater 

modeling. The Registration Fee for each CPD workshop is Rs. 500/- per participant. 

All the engineers and scientists are encouraged to participate in this conference by attending 

it as well as submitting abstract/papers as scheduled below. 

✓ Submission of Abstract (250-300 words):   31 DEC 2018 

✓ Approval notification:      06 JAN 2019 

✓ Compilation & Publication of proceedings:    15 JAN 2019 

Email address for abstract submission: uaf.see@gmail.com | haroon.rashid@uaf.edu.pk 

We look forward to welcome you at the conference through your active participation (in the 

conference programs. It can make the conference a great success for all the stakeholders in order to 

meet the UN – SDG. For further information about Conference and CPD Training Workshops please 

feel free to email at uaf.see@gmail.com | haroon.rashid@uaf.edu.pk or call at +92-41-9200161; Ext, 

3006 | +92-41-9200194 and mobile no. 0333-1646037. We would appreciate receiving 

acknowledgement for this invitation.  

 
With best regards 
 


